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Interest Articles:





•	Financial Update





•	Building and Maintenance





•	Communication Updates





Builder Updates





The Elm Tree HOA Board continues to enjoy our working relationship with the Advisory Board.  We are saving the community over $10,000 annually by having Elm Tree Properties and the Advisory Board self manage the association. Please remember to thank the board volunteers the next time you see them.





The next major process is for the declarant (Elm Tree Properties) to hand over the association control and management in January 2012. We will be working in the next months to prepare for this as provided for in the HOA condominium documents.





More news to follow in the upcoming months.  





The response to our ACH request for homeowner association dues payments has been very good.  





We received the paperwork for 58 out of the 87 accounts and 21 non-ACH payers have prepaid their dues for varying lengths of time.  





We would like to receive ACH paperwork from all who have not prepaid at least through the end of the year, along with a voided check.  





For the few who are sending checks each month, remember there is an additional $1 administrative charge for paying monthly.  Please include the processing charge in your payment.





ACH debits are made on the 10th of the month.  





We will continue to keep you updated on any and all updates.  The financial committee is working hand in hand with the Executive Board in the best interest of you the homeowner.  
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The Building and Maintenance Committee has been working with Keystone Landscaping to schedule lawn maintenance, however, the wet weather has delayed many of the required applications.


Homeowners may provide additional fertilizer as they see fit.  We will be doing a walk-thru in June or July to identify trees/shrubs to be replaced.  


Trees that were leaning have been staked by Keystone.  Replacement of dead trees will be accomplished in the late fall/winter.  


We are working on a schedule for front door painting and driveway sealing and will provide that information later.  


Based on a complaint from a town home owner, we are investigating the damage to siding by Keystone that evidently occurred during weed-whacking.  


To report any requests for landscaping plans homeowners can contact Erling Levik at 653-6896


Please direct additional questions/comments you have on community maintenance to Erling Levik; 653-6896


.
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The Communication Committee has been working hard to reach out to members of the community.  Our goal is to keep everyone informed of neighborhood happenings, scheduled maintenance, and compile a list of e-mail addresses to send correspondence and quarterly newsletter.  


The Committee is looking into HOA websites which would allow homeowners access to information such as the newsletter any time.  Look out for updates on how the Committee is progressing in its research.  


If you are not receiving our e-mails please e-mail � HYPERLINK "mailto:donnaweaver_19124@yahoo.com" ��donnaweaver_19124@yahoo.com� to ensure we have your updated address.  Please make sure you add the e-mail address to your folder so you receive future e-mails.  If not, you could receive e-mails to your spam folder.  


If you are interested in participating in any of the committees please e-mail � HYPERLINK "mailto:donnaweaver_19124@yahoo.com" ��donnaweaver_19124@yahoo.com�.  The committees include:


Building & Maintenance


Rules & Regulations


Communication


Fiscal











“Update your e-mail address with the Communication Committee if you are not getting e-mail updates.”





Who Do I Contact?


If you have monthly payment or maintenance questions, please contact Rita Hallock at 393-3838.








What Homeowners Need to Know
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The Rules & Regulations Committee, as the name implies, has been working on a draft of the Rules & Regulations.  The draft has been reviewed in committee and submitted to the President and Advisory Committee chairs.  We will finalize comments at our July meeting and, upon approval by the Executive Board, provide to the association members


This document is based on the declaration and bylaws, but does not supersede them.  It also contains forms for Rules Violations and Architectural Control Requests.  Based on the work done to prepare this document, this committee has identified some amendments that may be desired to the Declaration.  


These will be formally provided to the Executive Board at our July meeting.  In addition, a committee member, Mr. Butch Goodhart, has been meeting with Rapho township supervisors with respect to traffic control and signals on Elmcrest Blvd.
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Parade of Homes





Dombach Builders are featuring a new floor plan (Aspen) for the Parade of Homes scheduled for June 11th thru the 19th.  

















Thank you to all that stopped by our open house at the Parade of Homes 2011 model. Your support is so very appreciated!!��Currently, we have a variety of models available for sale. Finished now are Bellaire, Patterson and Aspen homes to view. Just starting along Willow Creek are a set of Semi-Detached homes. One is sold and the other is available, which will be a Bradford Deluxe model. Future construction will be done as models sell. You will see, as you view the new townhomes, that sprinkler systems are now required by building code.��Stop by anytime on the weekends from 12-3 at the model home on Cantebury if you have any comments, questions, or friends we can help. Or call Tom Risser anytime at 717-615-5177.��-- Tom Risser�The Risser Group�Prudential Homesale Services Group�717-560-4877 - direct�717-581-8788 - fax
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Elm Tree HOA





“E-mail your Events for posting in the fall newsletter.”





Introducing Indoor City Flooring and Design, Granite and Marble.





If you feel your home needs a face lift, my years of design and expertise may be what you are looking for.  





We offer a design service and feature the following:


Carpet, Ceramic tile, Stone, Hardwood, Cork, Bamboo, Vinyl, Window Treatment, Countertops, 


and Area Rugs.





Stop by at 481 Harrisburg Ave. Lancaster Pa. 17603





Or Call 397-5234


Visit us on our Website @ � HYPERLINK "http://www.indoorcity.com/" \o "http://www.indoorcity.com/" \t "_blank" �www.IndoorCity.com�


 


Sincerely,


One of your Community Neighbors


Jo Ann Snavely-Barton


.  
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The annual Willow Creek Community yard sale was held on Saturday May 14th from 8 am to 2 pm.


Many homeowners participated in the event with great results.  Horse and buggies lined up on Willow Creek at 7 am ready to buy and browse.  


Next years event will again be open to all homeowners interested in making a little extra cash.  Start now putting aside items you would be interested in putting out at next years event.


Thanks to all who worked so hard to coordinate this event.  It truly was a success.  





“E-mail your announcement or special event so we can highlight it in future issues.”








Welcome to all our new neighbors
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I read in the paper that the township is considering a real estate tax to raise money for the fire departments and police protection.  The figure of $600,000 was mentioned.  





I feel that the police protection we have now is better than we could get by renting police from Mt. Joy.  I don’t have objections to donating to the fire departments, but I feel strongly that they are going about it the wrong way. 

















Thirty-three years of working with both police and fire gives me some insight into these matters.





Butch Goodhart








Opinion Corner








Need to sell your home?                       Call or visit today!                  
The Risser Group Prudential Homesale Services Group 150 North Pointe Blvd Lancaster, PA. 17601

717-560-4877

